
July 8th, 1924.

Rev. John Timothy Stone, 
126 E. Chestnut Street, 
Chicago, 111.

My dear Reverend Stone
Let me acknowledge with many 

thanks your courtesy and kindness In sending me the 
Commencement Address delivered by you before the 
graduating class of the McCormick Theological School. 
I am taking this home with me and look forward with 
much pleasure to reading it.

I am glad that I had an oppor­
tunity of seeing you again at Burlington. I wonder 
when and in what circumstances we next shall meet.

' With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


